
February 7,1978

Faculty Colloquium: Wed-

nesday, February 8, 3:30 p.m.,
Gallery, Founders Hall.
Claire Forse will speak on
"Biological Basis for Sex

Differences: The First Mile

Along the Way."

Senate Elections: It's time
to start thinking about new

officers for the Student Senate
and Student Union. Those
who are interested in working
up a ticket for either position

may pick up petition forms
from the Information Desk in
Founders Hall as of Friday,
January 27. All of the details
regarding the upcoming
elections will soon appear in

your mail boxes, but as of
now, election date is set for
February 22 and 23.

Summer School Abroad:
England Summer School
Abroad meeting, Wednesday,

February 8, 5:00 p.m., in the

small dining room east end of
Cafeteria. All interested
students are welcome.

Revelers: The Guilford College
Revelers will present Moliere's
Tartuffe, in Sternberger
Auditorium, February 23-26,
at 8:15 p.m. The 17th century

French comedy, in a modern
verse translation by Richard
Wilbur, offers both a satirical
perspective applicable to our
contemporary society as well
as an abundance of just

plain fun. Ticket information
may be obtained by contacting
the Drama Department at

292-5511, ext. 212 or 246.
Admission free to Arts Series
members and Guilford Stu-
dents with I.D.

Lama Lo . . . is sponsoring
a Shabbat dinner, service
and Israeli Folkdancing,
Friday, February 17. For more
information and to sign up
please come to the Informa-
tion Desk in Founders.

All intramural basketball
teams that have not picked up

the new schedules should
see Mrs. Clark in the Gym.
(Remember that the women's
games start tomorrow.) There
is a correction to be made on
the backs of the schedules.
"(9d)" should read - "Teams
must have 5 players to begin
play. If reduced to 3 players,
the team must forfeit."

The Gui/fordian

Announcements
A successful Pottery Work-
shop was sponsored by the
Arts and Crafts Center on
Campus on January 28. Many
more interesting things are
being planned! Ifyou are into
any special "art or craft," the
Crafts Center welcomes and
encourages any students
interest and/or support.
Contact Lise Wright, Chair-
person, or anyone else involved
in the Crafts Center.

Folkdancing: Friday, February
10 Sternberger there will be
folkdancing from 7-9 p.m.
Dances from many countries
will be taught. Come get
warm by dancing on a cold
evening.

$3,500-$2,500-$2,000 - to be
awarded to the three top essay-

ists by Friends ofAnimals, Inc.
The Regina Bauer Franken-

burg Scholarship contest is
aimed at fostering interest in
changing the relationship
between humans and other
life forms. Awards will be
given to students who present
the three best essays incorpor-
ating animal rights principles
in support of a Federal legis-

lative campaign. The subject
of the essay is, "Why should
Congress, on behalf of the
people, the animals and the
environment, ban the leg-hold
trap?"

For further information and
entry form, please write:
Friends of Animals, Scholar-
ship Committee, 11 West 60th
Street, New York, N.Y. 10023.

Workshop: Diane Spaugh and
Steve Sumerford of the War
Resisters League in Chapel

Hill will conduct a workshop
on Feminism and NON-
VIOLENCE, Wednesday,

February 8, 7:00 p.m. It is
open to anyone interested in
exploring the relationship

between sexism and violence.
The workshop will be held in
Dana Lounge.

Anyone interested in
contributing to this year's
Womansprouts, an anthology
coordinated by the Women's
Center should give their
contributions to Kathy
Neckerman, Mary Hobbs,
Room No. 40, Tamara Frank,
Bryan 8312, or put it in the
campus mail to Women's
Center, P.O. Box 17725.
Poetry, prose, photos,
graphics, and artwork accept-
ed. Deadline is February 27.

Internships in State Govern-
ment: The Placement Office
has received information and
application forms for the
North Carolina summer intern-
ship program. There are

about 125 positions open.

The program extends for a

10 week period with pay at
$3.00/ hr. for a 40 hour week.
Any student attending a N.C.
college or university is eligible.
Preference is given to students
classified at the junior level or
above and who have served
previous internships either
through their school affiliation
of the North Carolina Intern-
ship Office's non-stipend aca-
demic credit program. The
deadline for application is
February 27,1978.

Do you ever wish you lived
in the 1930'5? Do thoughts of
speakeasies, gangster wars,
arid bathtub gin make you
yearn to be Al Capone or his
gun moll? The Student Union
has a solution to your problem!
On Saturday night, February
11, Bugsy Malone will carry
you back to the Prohibition
Years. The film is a stunningly
nostalgic reproduction of the
way life was (or is remember-
ed). Moreover, director Alan
Parker's use of children as the
entire cast, adds a fresh touch
of wit and satire. Scott Baio,
as Bugsy, and Jody Foster,
as Tallulah, star in this
musical that pays homage to

and pokes fun at the gangster
era. It has to be seen to be
believed. You can see Bugsy
Malone at 8:15 p.m., Saturday
night in Sternberger Auditor-
ium.

Provisional grades of Sem I
1977-78 will stand as final
grades unless:

1. Additional work justifying
a grade revision is submitted
to the instructor by Wednes-
day, March 1, 1978, or

2. An extension of time is
granted by the Academic
Dean. A petition signed by
the student, his instructor and
his advisor listing reasons
necessitating an extension to
a specified date, must be
submitted to the Academic
Dean by Wednesday, March
1,1978.

To All Students: The Piper
is now accepting submissions
for both the supplements and
the final edition. Strong
response is necessary for good
quality. Box 17712.

Summer Internship Announced

noodles

Students at Guilford
College interested in learning
firsthand about the workings
of state government are
eligible to apply for the
summer '7B internship program
sponsored by the North Caro-
lina internship office.

The summer program will
last 10 weeks, June 5 through
August 11, according to Jim
Caplanides, internship
Director.

Interns will be required to

work 40 hours per week and
attend regularly scheduled
seminars. Students will
receive a stipend for the intern-
ship and can arrange to receive
academic credit for their
experience.

Deadline for submitting

Would you like to get involved
with the Guilford College
Republicans? On Tuesday,
January 31, they had an
enjoyable Wine and Cheese
Party, and they have had
representatives at the NC
Federation of College Repub-
licans' State Executive
Committee ski trip and meeting
in Boone, N.C. Want to hear
more? Contact Betsy Linthi-
cum, Club President, and/or
keep a lookout for information
about upcoming meetings.

applications is February 27.
Brochures explaining the
summer internship program
and application procedures are
available at the Career Planning
and Placement Office on
campus.

According to Caplanides,
each internship is designed to
provide the opportunity
for students to learn about
government and public service
professions by doing actual
work in a field related to their
academic or career interests.

For further information
contact the North Carolina
Internship Office, 112 West
Lane Street, Suite 115, Howard
Building, Raleigh, North
Carolina 27603, Phone (919)

733-5966.
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